

Environmental Resources Management

2300 North Jog Road, 4th Floor West Palm Beach, FL 33411-2743 (561) 233-2400 FAX: (561) 233-2414 www.pbc.gov/erm

Palm Beach County Board of County Commissioners

Maria G. Marino, Mayor

Sara Baxter, Vice Mayor

Gregg K. Weiss

Joel G. Flores

Marci Woodward

Maria Sachs

Bobby Powell Jr.

County Administrator

Joseph Abruzzo

"An Equal Opportunity Employer"

Official Electronic Letterhead

To: Aptim Environmental & Infrastructure, LLC

W.F. Baird & Associates Ltd.

Coastal Protection Engineering LLC

Cummins Cederberg, Inc.

Foth Infrastructure & Environment, LLC

Humiston & Moore Engineers

RE: Selection of Four (4) Firms for Coastal and Marine Engineering Annual Services (Project No.: ERM-CCNA-2025)

Dear Consultants:

This letter serves to advise you of the results of the September 2, 2025 Selection Committee Meeting for the above referenced project. The firms selected are: Coastal Protection Engineering LLC; Foth Infrastructure & Environment, LLC; Cummins Cederberg, Inc.; and Aptim Environmental & Infrastructure, LLC. Attached to this notice are the ranking Tally Sheet and Evaluation Forms.

Consultants are hereby notified of the "Cone of Silence" requirements pursuant to Palm Beach County Lobbyist Registration Ordinance 2003-055. Additionally, the Cone of Silence shall also include prohibition of any and all discussions with any member of the Selection Committee.

In accordance with Palm Beach County PPM #CW-O-048, the results of the Selection Committee meeting shall be reported in writing to the Board of County Commissioners (Board). If any member of the Board has not requested to review the ranking of the Selection Committee Meeting within ten (10) business days of such report, it shall be deemed that the Board has affirmed the selection. The selected firms will be contacted to begin negotiations.

Thank you for your time in presenting your approach to this project. We encourage you to submit on future projects. Should you have any questions or require additional information, please contact Juan Cueto at jcueto@pbc.gov.

Sincerely,

Deborah Drum, Director Environmental Resources Management

DD:JC Attachments

c: David Ricks, P.E., County Engineer
Steve Carrier, P.E., Assistant County Engineer
Holly Knight, Senior P.E., Roadway Production
Tonya Johnson, Director, OEBO
John A. Carey, Inspector General
Selection Committee Members